
 

 

 

 

Conclusions from the Committee meeting held on 18th August to discuss the Workers' Forum. 

 

1. With reference to point 2 of the minutes(*), the chairman will talk with the two GWCP members who 

have voiced individual concerns about these issues, to ensure they have a full understanding of all aspects 

relating to this and are satisfied with the outcome.  

2. We should remind workers that current work plans and some long term plans are on the web-site. 

Perhaps we could also tell people at coffee time, what work is scheduled for the following week. We 

should give all new workers a map of the wood, so they understand what areas we are talking about.  

3. Workers should be informed in advance when trees are being cut down and if logs will be available. 

4. We will try to allocate a suitable area for plants and shrubs to attract bees, insects, butterflies and small 

birds.  

5. We need to reduce the number of habitats and move some of them nearer to the perimeter. 

6. Next year's trips will be more diverse, so they will appeal equally to the ladies and the men. 

 

 

 

(*) copies of the minutes are available, in WORD or PDF format, by email request to : info@guntonwoodland.org.uk 


